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Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2007-2008 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 02/04/08


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Ed Friedman- 666-3372 

Subject:
Environment; Advocacy Through the Arts
Speaker:    
Jamie Silvestri, Program Director, The ArtVan   
When:

Wednesday, February 13th at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Curtis Memorial Library, Brunswick
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, February 13, 7:00 p.m. at the Curtis Memorial Library in Brunswick for the fifth presentation of their 2007/2008 Winter Speaker Series. The presentation, ‘Environment; Advocacy through the Arts’ will feature artist and ArtVan Program Director, Jamie Silvestri. 
Much has been written in the last few years on the death of nature and how nature in particular has become a missing ingredient in our children’s lives. Richard Louv, in his acclaimed book “Last Child in the Woods: Saving Our Children from Nature-Deficit Disorder” even coined a phrase describing the problem. In this age of technology, of standardized testing, of video games, of shrinking greenspace and over-worked and absent parents, there is terribly little impetus for kids to get out and play or create in the world of nature. From 1997 to 2003, there was a 50% drop in kids who participated in outdoor activities such as hiking, walking and fishing, according to a University of Maryland study. There has been a good deal of evidence to suggest that the rise in obesity, attention disorders, depression and stress in children may be at least in part related to a loss in normal physical, mental and social development associated with those who do spend ample time in playful and creative outdoor pursuits. Jamie Silvestri’s ArtVan, a mobile art therapy program, brings the arts to individuals in need. Jamie has worked with Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at a number of the group’s hands-on outdoor education “Bay Days” providing sessions in “found art.”
The ArtVan Program was founded in Bath in 2004. The staff of the brightly colored van provides hands on creative opportunities for self-expression, personal growth and healing to people of all ages. An art therapist who has worked with at-risk communities for 17 years, Jamie has seen the power of art help transform lives. In 2006, she received the Bowdoin College Spirit of Service Award 
The FOMB Speaker Series takes place from October-May on the second Wednesday of the month. The March presentation, ‘The State of Maine’s Trees: An Appraisal & Assessment’ features Bath City Arborist, Tom Hoerth. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday March 12th in the Bath City Hall Auditorium.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with support and valuable door prizes from Patagonia Outlet in Freeport. 
To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Ed Friedman, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 666-3372 or edfomb@gwi.net. Full speaker schedule and biographies are available on the web at www.friendsofmerrymeetingbay.org.
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